Subject: Thanks for sharing your thoughts!

ESSEX

Log in to Essex Rentcafe



Dear Resident,

We want to say **thank you** for sharing your thoughts in the 2017 Renter Preferences Survey hosted by the National Multifamily Housing Council.

We're excited about this industry-wide study, which will help us and other apartment operators better understand the **apartment search process** and your **expectations as a resident**.

Thanks again for participating!

Your team at Taylor 28

CONTACT INFO

100 Taylor Avenue N Seattle, WA 98109 (206) 728-6692

OFFICE HOURS

 Monday
 9:00 AM-6:00 PM

 Tuesday
 9:00 AM-6:00 PM

 Wednesday
 9:00 AM-6:00 PM

 Thursday
 10:00 AM-7:00 PM

 Friday
 9:00 AM-6:00 PM

 Saturday
 9:00 AM-6:00 PM

Sunday - Closed

THE INFORMATION CONTAINED IN THIS MESSAGE AND ANY ATTACHMENT MAY BE PRIVILEGED, CONFIDENTIAL,
PROPRIETARY OR OTHERWISE PROTECTED FROM DISCLOSURE. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient,
you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, copying or use of this message and any attachment is strictly
prohibited. If you have received this message in error, please notify us immediately by replying to the message and permanently
delete it from your computer and destroy any printout thereof.



100 Taylor Avenue N, Seattle, WA 98109

This email was sent to "SpammerUserEmailAddress". To ensure you continue receiving our emails, please add us to your address book or safe list. You can opt out of email notifications by clicking here.